Zimbra jashorning@greenfieldin.org

Letter of resignation

From : Chase Settergren <chasesettergren@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 16, 2023 03:47 PM
Subject : Letter of resignation
To : jashorning@greenfieldin.org
Caution! This message was sent from outside the City of Greenfield.

Chief Horning,

I would like to send an official letter of resignation. With my full time and
other part time jobs I will no longer be able to be a part time member of
Greenfield Fire Territory. I want to thank you for all of the opportunities
and knowledge I have received from greenfield. This was an amazing place to
work! Thank you! '

-Sincerely Chase Settergren



